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Representative Larry Potts receives 2023 Legislator of the Year Award from Friends of
Residents in Long Term Care

Every year, Friends of Residents in Long Term Care likes to honor a North Carolina legislator
who has made positive contributions to long term care policy changes with a Legislator of the
Year Award.

This year, we honored Representative Larry Potts, representing Davidson County.
Representative Potts was instrumental in ensuring the Personal Needs Allowance increase for
nursing home residents was included in the final state budget. Representative Potts is always
open to hearing from North Carolinians needs related to long term care.

Representative Potts served on the Board of Commissioners for several terms before his term
expired in December 2016 and he was elected as North Carolina House Representative for
District 81.

About Friends of Residents in Long-Term Care

Friends of Residents in Long Term Care (EOR) is an independent, nonprofit organization
committed to advancing the quality of life for the 100,000 individuals who receive long-term care
in North Carolina. We serve as the consumer voice for families, caregivers, and residents in
skilled nursing homes and assisted living communities.
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